The Bobceat Babble

September News|etter

Welcome to the 2021.22 school year at Phil Campbell Elementary. We want to welcome new faculty and staff
mez\btla\;s to our school: Mrs. Trisha Ergle-4th Grade, Mr. James Miller-6th grade Math, Mr. Jason Lindsey-5th
grade Math, Mrs. Rosanne Hogan-Computer Lab Aide, and Mrs. Rosalynn Smith-Aide.

Each month the PCES newsletter will feature a character education trait that will be shared with students

during morning announcements and reinforced throughout the day. Our theme for the month of
September s, “RESPECT.”

UPCOMING EVENTS:

September 7 Labor Day Holiday

September 10 “Lasso the Colts” -Wear Western Clothes
September 14 “POP” Fundraiser Kick-Off

September 15 Childhood Cancer Awareness Day-Wear Yellow or Gold
September 17 Hat Day-Bring $1 Donation will be made for Childhood Cancer
September 24 Homecoming -Wear Black and Gold
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To help your child’s year run smoothly, please take note of the following:
Talk positively about school activities to your child
Your child can “read” your mood and feelings. Be genuine and positive.
As you prepare to bring your child to school, emphasize the fun and interesting things they will learn.

September is Alabama Attendance Awareness Month

Please make every effort to have your child at school on time everyday!
Notes concerning contact changes (phone number and address) need to be sent to school immediately.

The health and safety of our students is our number one concern. If your child exhibits any symptoms such as
fever, cough, etc., please contact your healthcare provider. Continue to discuss the need for proper hand
washing and sneezing/coughing into the bend of one's arm. Masks are encouraged!
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